INDEX #11



May 16, 2007

Connecticut Commission on Culture and Tourism ATTN: Karen Senich, Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer 59 South Prospect St Hartford, CT 06106

Dear MS Karen Senich:

Thank you for your correspondence of April 18<sup>th</sup>, 2007 to resubmit our April 14, 2001 application for the designation of The Stratford Army Engine Plant as a historic site. At that time we had requested a delay as a courtesy to the U.S. Army and, as you know, nothing has happened until recently.

Presently, new action is taking place and we feel, after over six years, that this application should be reactivated and hope for early action.

Enclosed are the 15 copies of the nominating materials requested. We hope for early action. If anything further is needed I can be contacted at 203-378-8572.

Sincerely,

George L. Gunther, N.D. **President Emeritus** 

Fax: (203)380-9174